
Showing your support for a new park is as easy as 1-2-3 (SEND)! 
 

1. COPY AND PASTE THE EMAIL ADDRESSES: 
(Please send your email to all Commissioners!) 

 
Patti.Garrett@DecaturGa.com, Fred.Boykin@DecaturGa.com, 
Scott.Drake@DecaturGa.com, Tony.Powers@DecaturGa.com, 
Brian.Smith@DecaturGa.com 

 

2. COPY AND PASTE (or simply type in) THE SUBJECT LINE: 
 

New Downtown Park Needs Your Support! 
 
 
3. COPY AND PASTE (and edit or not as you please) THE EMAIL TEXT: 

  
Downtown Decatur desperately needs more parks and plazas. Adequate parks are essential 
to a great quality of life for Downtown residents and visitors, and there are not nearly 
enough of them. What little greenspace we have is disappearing – being replaced by hotels, 
condos and apartments – and thousands of new residents.  Without new parks, the 
Downtown experience and character will suffer. 

 
If you do not act soon, it will be too late. I urge you to prioritize the creation of a new one-
acre downtown park and to make it happen as soon as possible. No other initiative is so 
time sensitive and so in need of your leadership. 

 
Thank you for helping Decatur achieve its vision of “assuring a high quality of life for its 
residents, businesses and visitors both today and in the future.” 
 

THEN PRESS SEND! 
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